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Our fall salad luncheon held

on September 24 was a huge

success raising over $3,000

for hospital equipment. We

served 267 people and had

many great comments on

the variety and quality of the

salads and desserts provided

by auxiliary members.

Special thanks to Joyce

Kurth and Deanna

McDonald who organized

the event and to Lynda

Cochran who was in charge

of decorating.

AUXILIARY
SALAD
LUNCHEON
ENJOYED BY
MANY
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Peggy Eason

August 26, 2024

Velma Martin

September 6, 2024

We appreciate all of their hours of service to the Auxiliary.

Lana Miller

April 28, 2024

I N  M E M O R Y

Martha Monroe joined our group in September and
jumped right in by offering to make salads for our
luncheon. Martha and her husband have lived in the
Jefferson area for 37 years and raised their two
daughters here. She was an elementary teacher, 4-H
leader, and the administrative assistant/treasurer for
the First Presbyterian Church. She is still quite active
in her church, Friday Club and PEO. Her husband, Bill
was the former owner of Medicap Pharmacy and still
works some hours there.

Flu vaccinations are due by October 31. Call
Public Health at 515-386-3228 to schedule your
vaccination, or if you choose to be vaccinated
elsewhere, turn in your proof of vaccination to
the medical center front desk by October 31. 

Those not vaccinated or without proof of
vaccination turned in cannot be scheduled to
work until completed.

WELCOME TO OUR
NEWEST MEMBER

FLU VACCINATIONS
REQUIRED BY OCTOBER 31ST
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November 14 - December 4

Holiday of Lights Fundraiser

The Auxiliary is hosting the Holiday of Lights fundraiser
beginning at noon on November 14th with bidding ending at
2 p.m. on Wednesday, December 4th. Medical center
employees, community members, and Auxiliary members
enter trees, wreaths, centerpieces, baskets, table runners, etc.
and people sign up with their bid. The highest bidder at the
end gets the entry. Winners will be called and will be
expected to pick up their items December 4th, 5th, or 6th. 

All proceeds after expenses will go to pay for equipment
requested from various medical center departments and
funding employee appreciation events.

Auxiliary members will have their Christmas Candy Sale on
Tuesday, December 17th starting at 7 a.m. until the items are
sold out. Plan to come early for the best selection.

GIFT GARDEN TO HAVE
EXTENDED HOURS IN
NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER

CANDY SALE PLANNED FOR
DECEMBER 17

The Gift Garden will be open four Saturdays from
10 AM - 4 PM for holiday shopping.

NOVEMBER 14
NOVEMBER 21
DECEMBER 14
DECEMBER 21

Come Shop with Us!


